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January 16, 2025 
 
 
To:  SCCA Contractor and Affiliate Members   
  
RE:  Safe Driving Mileage Award   
 
 
Dear Member,  
 
We are pleased to announce it is time for your company to apply for the Safe Driving Mileage Award.  
SCCA Contractor and Affiliate Members are encouraged to participate in recognition of their outstanding 
Safe Driver achievements in safety and loss prevention.  This SCCA award is open to DOT drivers who 
hauled materials, fuel, and/or equipment to and from project sites in Southern California without an 
occupational injury or illness resulting in days away from work: No At-Fault Vehicle Accidents; Clean CHP 
Inspection Reports; and No Moving Citations during the 12 consecutive months of the 2024 calendar year. 
 
To apply please follow the requirements below: 
 

1. Each applicant will submit a Nomination Letter on their company letterhead.  The letter must 
include, person’s name, truck type, miles driven, license type and a detailed explanation for 
the nomination and must be signed by the owner or an officer of the company.  Active 
Contractor Members or Affiliate Members may submit one DOT Driver entry per company for 
each tier for consideration:  

 
Tier 1 - Up to 99,999 miles in Southern California  
Tier 2 - 100,000 miles and over in Southern California 

 
2. Applications must be received by the SCCA by February 14, 2025. Applications received after 

this date will not be considered for the 2024 awards. You may submit this via mail to: SCCA, 600 
City Parkway West, Ste. 165, Orange, CA 92868; email to adisanto@sccaweb.org. Please 
confirm that we have received your application.  
 

3. All applications will be reviewed by our Safety Committee at the February 20, 2025, Meeting.  
Determination for the award will be based on each company verifying that the driver had no 
violations for the 2024 calendar year and has a commercial driver’s license. You will be notified 
of your nomination’s status by email prior to the Safety Awards Banquet, to be held on March 
12, 2025.  

 
Please, only one submission per Tier, per Contractor member and one submission per Tier, per Affiliate 
member for the Safe Driving Mileage Award.  
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Jeff Klante, Chair 
Larry Pim, Co-Chair   
SCCA Safety Committee 

mailto:adisanto@sccaweb.org

